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I sincerely would like to know why all of these heartfelt letters, research, and diligent opposition to the takeover
of farmland in our communities seems to have fallen to deaf ears. In the beginning of this battle, we were told
by Commissioners, etc. that writing to the OPSB would make a difference. Why does it seem like this is not the
case? The pro solars talk about Green Energy, money for the communities, the way of the future, etc. All of this
has been proven untrue.
Pam McConnell -1512 Turner Road Lynchburg, Ohio 45142
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